People

People Inc. Offers Conference Call for Care Coordinators on
Thursday, July 30, 3 p.m.

Agency management will provide COVID-19 updates, projected plans for reopening and answer questions.

Questions may be sent in advance and during the call to COVIDconcern@people-inc.org or texted to 716.868.9233.

Given the anticipated volume of participants on the calls, this is the most effective way to have your question
heard and answered.

To RSVP, call 716.817.7400. Please share with any Care Coordinators who may be interested.

Conference call number: 1.607.442.6488 United States, Elmira (Toll)
Code: 243 145 732



